
 St Catherine’s Catholic Primary School 
Highdown Drive, Littlehampton, West Sussex BN17 6HL 

Tel: 01903 716039       Fax: 01903 722521 

Website:  www.st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Email: office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

7 February 2022  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Drop Off & Pick Up Arrangements 

Please be reminded that our parent survey regarding 

drop off and pick up arrangements is closing at 9am on 

Monday 7 February.  We really value your comments so 

if you would like to give feedback please do so before 

the deadline.  The form can be found on Parent Mail in 

the FORMS section. 

 
February 2022 

Mon 7 Y2 Class Liturgy at 2:45pm 

Tues 8  Safer Internet Day 

Thurs 10 EYFS Local Walk 

Tues 15 Y3 Class Liturgy at 2:45pm 

Mon 21 – Fri 25  Half Term 

Mon 28 Back to school 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

Joshua (Rec) is a worthy  

recipient of the award for a  

fantastic explanation of the  

emergency vehicles he created 

at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

Jacob (Y3) is also a worthy  

winner for a brilliant  

explanation of the features  

of his shield and for showing  

fantastic subject knowledge  

on the Romans. 

 

 

 

Luke 4:21-30 

‘This passage of scripture has come 

true today, as you heard  

it being read’ 

Word of the Week: Essential 

Morrisons School Uniform Event 

Morrisons will be holding their school uniform 

sale at Chilgrove House, off Courtwick Road on 

Tuesday 22 February 11am to 3pm.  Items are 

50p donation (if possible) with donations going to 

three schools in the area including St Catherine’s.  

These events will  

take place every  

two months. 

Y3 Roman Day 

Year 3 went back in time 2,000 years for their 

Roman Day this  

week.  From writing  

names in ink, to  

enjoying a Roman  

breakfast and  

learning about  

battle formations,  

they certainly had a busy day! Thank you to the 

parents and carers for helping with their brilliant 

shields and Roman outfits. 

 

New White Rose Maths App 

https://whiterosemaths.com/1-minute-maths 

Another reminder about the new app 

aimed at building greater number  

confidence and fluency aimed at  

KS1.  Make sure to try it out! 

 

  

PE Uniform 

Please ensure all children are wearing the correct PE 

kit to school.  This should include black shorts, joggers 

or leggings, with a white t shirt and their school 

cardigan or jumper.  It would be recommended that 

children do not wear jewellery on days when they have  

PE. If jewellery is worn they will be 

asked to remove it or cover with 

tape.  Please note football kits and 

logo sportswear are not permitted 

as PE kit. 
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